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Mobile Black Spot Program—Priority Locations where coverage issues are already being addressed
As part of the Australian Government’s $220 million commitment to the Mobile Black Spot Program, $60 million has been allocated to the Priority Locations round. Since the original announcement, the locations listed below are having their coverage issues addressed through round 2 of the program, other government initiatives or through commercial network operators expanding and upgrading their networks.
Locations receiving a base station under round 2 of the program
	#
	Location
	State

	1
	Hampton
	QLD

	2
	Marree
	SA

	3
	Mount Carbine
	QLD

	4
	Redridge
	QLD

	5
	Reefton
	VIC

	6
	Spencer
	NSW

	7
	St Albans
	NSW

	8
	Walhalla
	VIC

	9
	Wongawallan
	QLD

	10
	Wynarka
	SA


Locations receiving funding under the Building Better Regions Fund
	#
	Location
	State

	1
	Killiecrankie/Palana
	TAS


Locations where mobile coverage issues are addressed commercially
	#
	Location
	State

	1
	Gumdale
	QLD

	2
	Jensen
	QLD

	3
	Kyogle
	NSW

	4
	Meldale
	QLD

	5
	New Beith/Greenbank
	QLD

	6
	North Maclean
	QLD

	7
	Officer
	VIC

	8
	Sulphur Creek
	TAS
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